REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS28448 / H0157

This legislation will give Idaho residents, while stationed out-of-state serving in the military, a 50% reduction
on one vehicle registration per household.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation has been discussed with the Idaho Department of Transportation. They have estimated it will
reduce their fees collected by $68,000. The Idaho Department of Transportation stated it would cost $15,000
to implement this discount program.

Contact:
Representative Chad Christensen
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note Bill SOP/FN REVISED: 02/22/2021, 1:46 PM



